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You have been scheduled for a Triple Phase Bone Scan. 
 

You will receive an injection of a radioactive tracer.  This will be immediately followed 

by a scan that will take about 30 minutes.  You will then have another 1 hour scan 3 

hours later. 

 

Please follow the following instructions to prepare for the exam. 

1. You may eat and drink prior to the exam and take any medications. 

2. You may want to bring some reading material if you plan to remain in the building 

between the scans. 

3. You must have had a barium study within 48 hours. 

 

 

 Please bring your insurance, Medicare, or Medicaid cards with you.  To ensure 

accurate billing, the Admitting staff will need to copy these each time you come 

to CGH Medical Center for service. 

 Check with your insurance company to see if the exam/test ordered requires pre-

certification or a second opinion. 

 Report to the Admitting department 15 minutes prior to your appointment to 

allow time for your registration. 

 If you have any questions about your scheduled exam, please call the Central 

Scheduling department at 625-3610 between the hours of 7:30 am to 5 pm 

weekdays.  We will be glad to answer your questions. 
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